
COALITION for the 
AMERICAN DREAM 

 
February 8, 2018 
 
 
Speaker Paul Ryan 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Leader Mitch McConnell 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 

Leader Charles Schumer 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
Leader Nancy Pelosi 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Speaker Ryan, Leader McConnell, Leader Schumer, and Leader Pelosi: 
 
The Securing America's Future Act of 2018 (H.R. 4760) does not provide a permanent, 
workable legislative solution for Dreamers, and would put economic growth in the U.S. 
at risk.  
 
The Coalition for the American Dream, an organization of business leaders representing 
every major sector of the US economy, opposes this bill. We urge its cosponsors to 
work with their colleagues in a bipartisan manner to create commonsense proposals 
that will provide legal certainty for Dreamers, institute responsible border security 
enhancements, and avoid significant disruptions in the American workforce and 
economy. 
 
Respectfully, 
The Coalition for the American Dream 
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